
June 12, 2018 

City of Richmond 
6911 No. 3 Road 
Richmond, BC 
V6Y 2C1 

RE: Hamilton Village-Parcel 1 development 

Dear Council, 

Schedule 9 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Monday, June 18, 2018. 

I write in the strong support of the development of parcel 1 in the new Hamilton Village. The new 

development will be a great compliment to the already revitalizing community and will help attract 

much needed services to the area such as physicians, a pharmacy, and a neighborhood market. 

Thank You 

Jas Brar 

Jas tr-ar-


